
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Three Towers

Original Message 
From: John Holden

Sent: May 20, 2019 7:48 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Three Towers

We live at 500 Green Road in Stoney Creek. This is a beautfiul area but it has it's problems with lack of parking and a
busy North Service Road.

The proposed Three Towers that are to be placed at the corner of Francis Ave. and Green Road are totally out of place in
this area. If this was downtown Toronto or Hamilton, they would be welcomed but not in this location.

Issues such as parking, traffic, old sewer systems, the migration habits of birds are just a few of the issues that the City
has not taken into consideration. The North Service Road is in terrible condition now and because of it's location next
to the highway, nothing can be done to make it wider. Trying to exit Green Road onto the Service Road now is an
issue. Can you imagine what it will be like after you move into this neighbourhood upwards of 4,000 people?

What about at 7 am when everyone is waking up to use toilets and showers all at the same time? Catastophic.

It is time for the City of Hamilton to stop thinking about revenue from taxes and think about the residents in this area
and the severe hardships they will have to endure.

You are turning our lovely residential area into downtown Toronto. Time to stop this mayham.

Sincerely

John and Carole Holden

500 Green Road, Unit 1118
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